
 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  

full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our chil-

dren safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

16th Oct—Friends AGM 

22nd & 23rd October—Parents Evening & 

Book Fair  

 

Congratulations to Sharks 

who topped the charts this 

week with 98.7% 

attendance.  

Well Done  

2nd Starfish — 98% 

3rd Dolphin — 96.8% 

4th Sea Lions — 94.8% 

5th Penguin — 92% 

 

 

 

 

This weeks certificates were 

awarded to: 

Penguin: Alfie, Esme, Imogen, 

Jase & Mya 

Starfish: Alfie, Andrew, Lily, & 

Samuel  

Dolphins: Bobby, Charlie, Darcie-

Lou, Luca & Safia 

Sea Lions: Lacy, Nelly, Olivia & 

Reuben   

Sharks: Coby, Martha & Ivy 

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden Phone Call—

Safia  

Monday we are having a Tech Free Day. We will be 
embracing opportunities to learn without using Laptops, 

iPads, Interactive Whiteboards...etc.  
The only technology we will use will be the cameras to take 

photos on the day! 
IMPORTANT! 

Please you can check your emails regarding our Broadband Switch 

over on Monday 

 

 

Reminder 

Yr 6 Geography Field Trip 

on Monday 

Please wear PE Kits and 

bring wellies/walking 

boots and a raincoat 
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Parents Evening 

Slots will be available to 

book from lunchtime on 

Monday 

 Girls Football Tournament  

On Monday Yr 5 & Yr 6 went to 

play a Football Tournament they 

played fantastic Mr Farmer was 

so proud of them 

 Year 6 showed off there Kintec 

models they have been working 

on in Assembly today.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/


 



 


